PLANNING REPORT – 9th October 2020
Planning Applications received 
20/01356/F

66 Willow Road, South Wootton

Proposal: Extension to first floor and alterations to detached dwelling
Decision: Support the Application

Note: Planning Applications should conform to the Policies laid out in the South Wootton Neighbourhood Plan
20/01393/F

17 The Birches, South Wootton

Extensions and alterations to dwelling
Decision: Support the Application

Note: Planning Applications should conform to the Policies laid out in the South Wootton Neighbourhood Plan.

20/01468/F

20 The Birches, South Wootton

Extensions and alterations

Decision: Support the Application

Note: Planning Applications should conform to the Policies laid out in the South Wootton Neighbourhood Plan.

The Borough Council has GRANTED Planning Permission for the following Applications:

None

